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IN RE: NATIONAL GRID’S AMENDED 2010 STANDARD :  
            OFFER PROCUREMENT PLAN AND RENEWABLE : DOCKET NO. 4041 
            ENERGY PROCUREMENT PLANS       :   
  

NOTICE OF TECHNICAL SESSION 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Rhode Island General Laws §§39-1-27.8, 39-3 and 39-26-1 et 
seq, as amended, the Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) will conduct a Technical 
Session on Tuesday, June 30, 2009 @ 9:30 A.M. in Hearing Room A of the Public Utilities 
Commission, located at 89 Jefferson Boulevard, Warwick, Rhode Island.  The technical session 
may continue thereafter as required. 
 
This docket relates to the Commission’s continued examination of National Grid’s proposed 
2010 Standard Offer Procurement Plan and Renewable Energy Procurement Plan.  At this 
technical session, National Grid will explain the Company’s proposed procurement strategy to 
meet its Standard Offer Service and Renewable Energy supply requirements beginning January 
1, 2010.   
 
The Company’s procurement plans are available for examination at the Commission’s office and 
at the office of National Grid, 280 Melrose Street, Providence, Rhode Island. The application 
also can be accessed under the Commission’s Docket Menu, Docket No. 4041 at www.ripuc.org. 
 
Reference is also made to Chapters 42-35 and 39-1 of the Rhode Island General Laws. 
Specifically Sections, 42-35-1, 42-35-2, 43-35-3, 42-35-4, 42-35-5, 39-1-1, 39-1-3, 39-1-11, 39-
1-18 and 39-1-38. 

The Public Utilities Commission is accessible to the handicapped.  Individuals requesting 
interpreter services for the hearing impaired must notify the Commission Clerk’s office at 941-
4500, seventy-two hours in advance of hearing date. 
 
Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk  
June 23, 2009   


